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Hamilton County Health Department has updated new 
COVID-19 reporting guidelines for schools. As a result, Our 
Lady of Grace will be required to notify the health department 
of any positive cases. 
 
To help us comply with the reporting process, please notify 
the school nurse, Molly Shewmaker or call the absence line at 

931-3070 if your child would test positive for COVID-19. If there is a lab confirmed 
case of COVID-19 in the school, then those students and staff who would be 
considered to be in “close contact” will be notified via email. It is extremely 
important for us to have up-to-date contact information. Please make sure your 
information is updated in Option C. 
 
As a reminder, every day prior to entering the school building, assess your child 
for the following symptoms. If your child would answer “yes” to any of these 
questions, then they should not attend school on that particular day. We are 
sharing this information with you so that you may proactively consider if your child 
should be sent to school or remain home and you would call your child sick to 
school. The questions are the following: 
 
Are you experiencing a sore throat? 
Are you experiencing a new uncontrolled cough that causes difficulty breathing? 
Are you experiencing diarrhea, vomiting or abdominal pain? 
Are you experiencing a new onset of severe headache, especially with a fever? 
Is your temperature greater than 100 F today? 
Have you had close contact (within 6 feet and for at least 15 minutes) with a 
person with confirmed COVID-19? 
 
All absences due to illness and/or quarantine are considered excused. Please call 
the office at 513-931-3070 to report all absences. During this pandemic we all 
need to work together to keep the spread of COVID-19 down as we return to 
school. The health and safety of our students and staff are our top priorities. 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
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http://www.olgcs.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=omIf4ZsCAEM%3d&tabid=362&portalid=0
http://www.olgcs.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=omIf4ZsCAEM%3d&tabid=362&portalid=0
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/Calendar/EventCalendar.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
http://www.olgcs.org/
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
We are missing several basketball uniforms from last season. If you didn't drop off 
your uniform at the athletic drop off last spring, please return your child's uniform to 
the school office in a bag with their name on it. Thanks so much! 
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